
January 14, 2018

 

Order of Worship 
Sweet, Sweet Spirit 
Prayer 
Shout Hallelujah! 
Hallelujah, Praise Jehovah 
Wonderful, Merciful Savior 
Scripture Reading 
Before the Throne of God Above 
Jesus Paid It All 
Lord’s Supper 
Offering 
Nobody Like You, Lord 
Children’s Worship 
Break Thou the Bread of Life 
Sermon 
Jesus is All the World to Me 
Prayer 
Family Time 

For your convenience… 
WiFi is available for your convenience. The SSID is Westwood 

Westwood is equipped with a listening assistance system. Please ask 
the sound room technician at the back of the auditorium for a 
receiver. 
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Prayers 

• Karl Moya - fibromyalgia 
• Sue Chatman - health concerns 
• JoEllen Branstetter’s mother - 

Alzheimer’s 
• Tom Allen, Teresa Lambert’s 

brother - Multiple System Atrophy 
• Debbie Ritchie - broken leg 
• Gwen Smith - breast cancer, 

recovering from surgery 
• Shauna Reinhert, Cheryl Watson’s 

sister - breast cancer 
• Sue Chatman’s father passed 

away 
• Laurel Cole, mother of Matt Cole - 

thyroid cancer, returned to MD 
Anderson 

Class Information 
Sunday Morning 
Auditorium 
North Classroom - Foundations Class 
Kitchen Classroom - College Class 

Wednesday Evening 
Auditorium 
North Classroom - Ladies’ Class 
Kitchen Classroom - College Class 
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Community 
Blessings Bags  The Davis/Crawford small group collected items to 
put together bags to give out to the homeless.  Feel free to pick up a 
few to keep on hand to give to any homeless people you may come 
across.  They are located under the table in the education hallway. 

Wednesday Night Ladies’ Class Ladies’ Bible class meets in the 
north classroom at 7pm from Jan. 3 - Feb. 28.  The study is on ”The 
Holy Spirit in You”.  See Beth Dees for more information. 

Wednesday Morning Ladies’ Bible Study A new ladies’ Bible study 
will begin this Wednesday morning, Jan. 17 at 10am in the kitchen 
classroom.  The study will go through May 2.  Babysitting is 
provided. 

Ladies’ Project Party  Ladies, join us for fellowship on Saturday, 
February 3 from 1:00pm-9:00pm.  Bring your latest project to work 
on, or just come hang out.  Contact Natasha Wright for more 
information. 

Mark Your Calendar 
JANUARY 
Ladie’s Bible Study - January 17, 10am - Kitchen Classroom 
Ladies’ Bible Class - January 17, 7pm - North Classroom 

FEBRUARY 
Ladies’ Project Party - February 3, 1pm-9pm - Kitchen Classroom 

thewestwoodchurch.com �2

Staff | Leadership 

Elders: 
Mark Dees 
Eric Henry 
Roger Laubhan  
Bill Perring  
Doyl Watson 
Fred Wood 
Staff: 
Chance Vanover - Pulpit Minister  
Kirby Allen - Youth Minister 
Mindy Hermes - Office Manager 
Deacons: 
Matt Cole 
Jason Davis - Benevolence  
Clint Everhart - Missions  
Kent Greenwood - Facilities  
John Hermes - Technology  
Jesse McCracken - Grounds 

Ministry Leaders: 
Matt & Mindy Cole, Ladd & Kerry Kettren  
     - Children’s Education  
Kevin & Devin Lawrence 
    - College Ministry  
Beth Dees  
     - Day School 
Sharon Perring 
     - Accounting 
Sheri Greenwood  
     - Children’s Worship 
Matt Cole, John Hermes  
     - Finance 

Supported Missions: 
Chad and Sara Lukkason - Chile 
Steffan Pietsch - Chemnitz, Germany 
Alex Bartsch - Chemnitz, Germany 
Jake and Amanda Haskew  
     - Vienna, Austria 
Clyde and Gwen Antwine  
     - Helpers in Missions Program  
Amanda Smith  
     - Helpers in Missions Program 

Nursery 
January 14: April Everhart 
January 21: Tamera Lange 
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